

August 8, 2025

Inter Tribal Council of Arizona, Inc.

WIC Vendor Alert

Volume 25 Issue 3

Annual Training Newsletters and New Food List

Annual Training Newsletter

- We're sending you a Vendor Training Newsletter for this year's required training.
- O It will be mailed in late August, and we'll send you a reminder before it goes out.
- You must accept the Training Newsletter for it to count as your training for the year.

Returned Mail

O If the Training Newsletters are returned to ITCA, we'll mail them to you again. If they're returned a second time, you'll need to pick them up from the ITCA office.



- The deadline to receive or pick up the newsletters is September 30, 2025.
- O If your store doesn't get the newsletters by that date, you'll be required to attend a WIC Vendor Training session over Zoom.



New Food List effective October 1, 2025!

- O Starting October 1, 2025, WIC shoppers will be able to buy more items with their benefits. The Training Newsletter lists the main changes to the Food List.
- O ITCA WIC is updating the APL with new subcategories for these products. Make sure your POS system regularly downloads the latest APL, so WIC shoppers can buy the new foods.

If you have any questions about this WIC Vendor Alert, contact Mallory Phelps, ITCA WIC Vendor Manager, at 602-258-4822, or mallory.phelps@itcaonline.com.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.